
 
Boaz Smart  

Change in FCC identification authorization letter 

2020-01-20 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Request for a Change in identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC rules. 

Product name: Mini Smart Socket, Model(s): XS-A23, FCC ID: 2AL65XS-A23. 

 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AVHB-SW00003 as 

established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by 

Boaz Smart Co., Ltd will establish a new FCC ID: 2AVHB-SW00003 under Boaz Smart 

Co., Ltd grant code for purpose of marketing .The original grant to Dongguan 

xiangshang smart Technology Co.,Ltd will remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b):  

1. The original identification FCC ID: 2AL65XS-A23. 

2. The Original grant date is 09/10/2018. 

3. The equipment is electrically identical: Only the company name, Product name, 

Model name, and FCC ID number are different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. External Photos are included in this application. 

 

The following files are electronically submit as attachments: 

Cover letter, External photos, FCC ID Label format and location 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Allen Chen/ General Manager 

boaz-service@boaz-smart.com 

No. 41, Heping Rd., Tanzi Dist., Taichung City 427, Taiwan (R.O.C.) 


